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ASX announcement 
 
3 August 2015 
 
 
 
Shares to be released from voluntary escrow arrangements 
 
The voluntary escrow arrangements applicable to certain of SG Fleet Group Limited’s Ordinary Shares 
are set out in Sections 7.6 and 6.2.4.3 of the Prospectus lodged on 20 February 2014. 
  
SG Fleet Group Limited advises that some of the voluntary escrow arrangements will expire on the date 
that the audited financial accounts of SG Fleet Group Limited for the 2015 Financial Year are released to 
the ASX, as set out in the table below: 
 
 
Registered Holder Number of Ordinary Shares 

ceasing to be subject to 
voluntary escrow as at 18 
August 2015 

Number of Ordinary Shares 
continuing to be subject to 
voluntary escrow 

Management Shareholders 16,308,605 Nil 
Bonus Share Recipients 823,165                                         823,165                                              
Total 17,131,770  823,165                                               
 
 
The release of the audited financial accounts to the ASX is currently scheduled for 18 August 2015. 
Under the terms of the Company’s Dealing in Securities Policy, employees are prohibited from trading in 
the Company’s securities until five (5) business days following the announcement to the ASX. Employees 
may recommence trading on Tuesday 25 August 2015. 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Yves Noldus 
Corporate Services & Investor Relations Executive 
SG Fleet Group Limited 
02 9494 1095 
 


